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Nov 28 - Year 2 Swim School

Nov 29 - Badge Ceremony

Dec 1 - CANTEEN CLOSED

Dec 5 - Year 2 Swim School

Dec 5 - Support Unit Inclusive
Multi Sports Day

Dec 7 - Presentation Day

Dec 8 - Infants Christmas Concert

Dec 11 - K-5 Movie Day - Saraton
Theatre

Dec 12 - Year 6 Big Banana Fun
Day

 * Dates subject to change *

This week at a glance..



Relieving Principal’s Report
Dear parents and carers,

I am delighted to present the Principal's Report for the current term, highlighting some of the
significant achievements, excursions, and key initiatives that have taken place at our school.

GPS Boys Cricket Team Success:
The GPS Boys Cricket Team has once again displayed exceptional sportsmanship and skill
during the the quarter-final of the PSSA Knockout Competition. The boys made the big trip
down to Port Macquaire to play against New Lambton Public School. Unfortunately we did not
come home with the win; however, I am still incredibly proud of the team in reaching the top 8
in the state. A big thank you to Mrs Geary and Mr Dayne in supporting our students.

Year 1 and 2 Excursions:
Our Year 1 students recently embarked on an exciting excursion to Springloaded, where they
had the opportunity to engage in a range of physical activities, develop coordination, and most
importantly, have fun! Our Year 2 students had a strikingly good time during their recent
excursion to Ten Pin Bowling (pun intended). These opportunities not only provided an
enjoyable experience for our students but are essential for creating memorable learning
experiences outside the classroom. I truly appreciate the efforts of the teachers and support
staff who made this day possible.

Report Writing:
Our teaching staff has been diligently working before and after school and many weekends,
creating comprehensive and informative student reports. These reports are designed to
provide you with valuable insights into your child's academic progress, strengths, and areas
for growth. These reports will be handed out in the last week of school.

School Behaviour expectations:
At Grafton Public School, we uphold a zero-tolerance policy towards violence, bullying, and
any form of harmful behaviour. Our aim is to foster a school culture that promotes our STAR
values, Setting a good example, Tolerating differences, Always doing your best and Respecting
everyone. As I tell our students, part of my role is to ensure that everyone feels welcome and
safe to come to school. In order to achieve this the school and home need to have clear and
open lines of communication. If at any stage your child needs support please do not hesitate
to contact their classroom teacher or phone the school directly.

Only 3 more weeks remain of the schooling year and the festive season is drawing closer!

Thanks
Nick Campbell
Relieving Principal



This week our students were very excited for a visit from “Russ The Bus” as part of
the Sydney Writers Festival.

All classes had the chance to visit the library on wheels which also included a
presentation from author and illustrator Kelly Canby.

Russ The Bus - Sydney Writers Festival

Congratulations!
Congratulations to Theo S and Zane S on their auditions and each winning a

scholarship on Drums at the Clarence Valley Conservatorium in 2024.



P&C CHRISTMAS RAFFLE



COMMUNITY NOTICES



COMMUNITY NOTICES

SANTA’S ARRIVAL AT GRAFTON SHOPPINGWORLD


